
 
 

 

 

 

ASX Announcement 
 

DATE: 26.06.2013 

 
ON-MARKET BUYBACK UPDATE 
 
Trinity Group (ASX: TCQ) advises that the commencement date for the on-market buyback program, which was 
approved by securityholders at the general meetings held on 19 June 2013, will be deferred until after 
independent property valuations have been received and considered by the Board and Trinity’s results guidance 
for the year ended 30 June 2013 has been released to the ASX.   
 
Trinity had previously announced that the on-market buyback program was expected to commence on Monday 
24 June 2013.  
 
As advised in the Notice of Meetings and Explanatory Memorandum dated 20 May 2013, the Board may amend 
or terminate the on-market buyback program at any time prior to completion by making an announcement to 
that effect to the ASX. 
 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
 
 

 
For further information, contact:          
 
Janita Robba 
Company Secretary 
 
T    +61 7 3370 4800 
   
 

 
 

Level 1, 88 Creek Street, GPO Box 5083 Brisbane QLD 4001 Australia 
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More information on Trinity can be found on our website www.trinity.com.au 
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